
15 March 2013 

Stephen Hynes 
Secretary 
Traffic Management Association of Australia 

By email: louise@tmaa.asn.au 

Dear Mr Hynes, 

Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009 

FAIR WORK 
COMMISSION 

Section 233 - Obligation to lodge information with the Fair Work Commission 
Annual Return for the year 2013 - AR2013/303 · 

Thank you for ttw 2013 annual return of information made in accordance with section 233(1) of 
the Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009. The documents were lodged with the Fair 
Work Commission on 20 February 2013. 

The documents have been filed and can be viewed on the Fair Work Commission website at 
http://www.e-airc.gov.au/013Q/annual. 

Yours sincerely 

Meliss Garcia 
Regulatory Compliance Branch 
Fair Work Commission 

11 Exhibition Street 

Melbourne VIC 3000 
GPO Box 1994 

Melbourne VIC 3001 

Telephone: (03) 8661 7777 
International: (613) 8661 7777 

Facsimile: (03) 9655 0401 

Email: melboume@fwc.gov.au 
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 19 February 2013 
 

TMAA Annual Return of Information – February 19, 2013 
 
 
I, Stephen Hynes, Secretary of the Traffic Management Association of 
Australia (TMAA) declare the following: (1) that the copy of records lodged are 
correct statements of information contained in those records, (2) and that the 
Register of Members has during 2012/13 been kept and maintained in 
accordance with the requirements of the Act.  
 
The Register of Members is attached and provides all relevant information 
for the five (5) current state members and their membership base.  
 
Current TMAA Members 
 
Up to and including 19 February 2013 
 
67 Members from TMAQ, TMIAV, TMAWA, TMAN, SATCIG (See attached 
Register of Members) 
 
TMAA Office 
 
There is currently only one branch of the TMAA operating and there are no 
new or old branches that were or, are operating at present. 
 
The current TMAA office is based at: 
 

 
  

 
PO Box 474  
ALBION DC Q 4-010 

 EMAIL: tmaa@tmaa.asn.au 
PH: 1300 798 772 
 
TMAA Office Holders 
 
The current list of TMAA officers is as follows: 
 
Stephen O’Dwyer   Kevin Silbert  
President    Treasurer 
 
Mark Chapman   Stephen Hynes  
Vice President   Secretary  
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The address for all officers is PO Box, 474, ALBION DC, 4010 or street 
address  and their occupations are Traffic 
Control Company Owners and Management.  
 
TMAA Elections 
 
An election is scheduled for 12 April 2013 for Committee Members and 
Officers of the organisation.   
 
Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact 
me on the number below. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Stephen Hynes 
Secretary TMAA 
0418261072 
 
 

 

 

 




